
CAO Virtual Information Evening - Recording

(Tuesday, 19 October 2021 from 7pm - 8.15pm)
An information evening for students, parents and guardians in association with CAO, the
Institute of Guidance Counsellors and the National Parents Council Post Primary.
The evening's agenda will include presentations from representatives of CAO, IGC and the
National Parents Council Post Primary. The evening will conclude with an FAQ session where
some of the common queries received by all three organisations will be highlighted.
Registration is now closed.
A recording of this event is available to view until 10th November, 2021. Please click here
to view.

Or this Link should work https://www.cao.ie/index.php?page=webinar
​

https://us06web.zoom.us/rec/share/SWFhH5Z5t3-U_iHWoY7GOVgsFw8UxPYePv6B4_jQ0aJjq9Wvdhp0TV7VrXmYV-Tm.Ag3DfG1IzVE9PJYa?startTime=1634666248000
https://www.cao.ie/index.php?page=webinar

